
Updated April 30, 2020 

 

ATTN: All students, faculty and staff 

 

Chair of the COVID-19 Countermeasures Headquarters 

 

Request to refrain from entering the OUAVM campus in accordance  

with the State of Emergency Measures in Hokkaido 

 

To combat the spread of COVID-19, the period of restricted entry to the OUAVM campus for non-

essential reasons will be extended beyond May 6 (the date initially scheduled in “Request to refrain 

from entering the OUAVM campus in accordance with the State of Emergency Measures in Hokkaido” 

of April 22). 

 

The restrictions will be lifted as soon as circumstances allow.  

 

Thank you for your understanding. Take care, and stay well. 


